
 
 

 

 

EPSU Circular No 54 (2010) 
To the Members of the Standing Committee 
on Public Utilities  
Executive Committee members  
All EPSU affiliated unions with members in 
energy 
Cc: To the EWC coordinators 

 
Ref.: CFP/JWG/cb 
Contact person: Jan Willem Goudriaan  
18 November 2010 
 

Energy sector follow-up meeting  
to the EPSU Conference on Utilities in the European context - Change, 

Modernization and Adaptation: Lisbon agenda 2020 and workers 
 

27January 2011, 9.30 – 17.00 
ITUH, room B, 1210 Brussels 

 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
You are herewith invited to the Utilities Conference follow-up meeting for the Energy 
Sector; it will take place in Brussels on 27 January 2011, it will take place at the 
International Trade Union House – Boulevard du Roi Albert II, 5 – 1210 Brussels – Room 
B, starting at 09h30 and finishing at 17h00 (registration will start at 09h00).  
 
Interpretation has been requested to and from French, English and German; we can 
also provide whispered interpretation into Russian; please contact the Secretariat. 
Please see the attached practical details for financial assistance, travel and 
accommodation. An area map is enclosed for information. The draft programme will 
follow. 
 
The information from the Utilities Conference 22-23 September 2010 is available at 
http://www.epsu.org/a/6842; further information on the work that has been done in the 
Energy sector is available here: http://www.epsu.org/r/34.  
 
Please fill in and return the attached participation form by 21 December at the latest.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Carola FISCHBACH-PYTTEL 
EPSU General Secretary 
 
List of Enclosures: to be found at http://www.epsu.org/a/6957    
(members only area – if necessary click the refresh button!  
• Practical details  
• Participation form 
• List of hotels and area map 

This circular and enclosures are being translated into FR/DE/RU 

 
With the financial support of the European Commission 


